
 

 
 

Hollywood Chief of Police Jeff Devlin  

Cordially Invites You To the 

 

Hollywood Police Department  

 

Fallen Officers Memorial Service 
 

Please join the members of the  

Hollywood PD as we remember our fallen Heroes 

 

THURSDAY, MAY 1, 2025 

 

10am 
  

(Front Lawn of the Police department) 

 

 

 

 

Broward County Law Enforcement  

Memorial Service 

Broward College-Central Campus 

Institute of Public Safety Building #21 

3501 Davie Rd. 

Davie, Florida 33314 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 7, 2025 

7PM 

Please RSVP no later than Wednesday, April 23rd  

cmagrino@hollywoodfl.org 

castrype@hollywoodfl.org 

For more information, contact Public Affairs (954) 967-4371    

We sincerely hope everyone has an opportunity to attend. 

 


